
Contact & bookings:
Sarah Jameson, CPRE Shropshire
01547 528 546 / admin@cpreshropshire.org.uk / www.cpreshropshire.org.uk

The Plant-lore of our English Hedgerows -
discovering the former uses and folklore of
our common hedgerow plants
Friday 30th July (2pm to 4pm) - Treverward (near Clun)
Saturday 31st July (10am to 12 noon) - Bishops Castle

Join Roy Vickery, plant lore expert and botanist (www.plant-
lore.com) for a summer walk around the hedges looking at
our common native hedgerow plants, flowers and ‘weeds’,
learning how they were once used and the stories and
folklore that have built up around them.

Numbers are limited. Booking is essential (the meeting point
and further information will be given at time of booking).

Part of CPRE’s national
Hedgerow Heroes

project

Want to help us plant
new hedges this
autumn/winter in
South Shropshire?

We will be looking for
volunteers to help us!
Get in touch! Training
will be given.For information on CPRE’s 2021/22 hedgerow project and how we

plan to plant new and restore old hedgerows in South Shropshire
(as well as our programme of hedge walks, talks and hedge-laying
training) see www.cpreshropshire.org.uk/hedgerow-project
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